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June 29, 2017 
 

 

 
 
Filming in Community Park – July 4 to July 8 
 
Chesapeake Shores Productions will be working in the Parksville Community Park from early Tuesday morning, 
July 4 until mid-day on Saturday, July 8. Set up and filming will occur in close vicinity to the waterfront gazebo, 
on the grassed area and beach nearby as well as on the waterfront walkway near the gazebo. Set up will occur 
on July 4 and teardown on July 8. 
 
The first parking area near the beach on Beachside Drive will be unavailable to residents and visitors during 
this time and as with past filming, Chesapeake Shores will have signage and traffic controllers on site to assist. 
As well, production equipment and trucks will be parked in the lot alongside the curling rink and will also take 
up about half of the gravel parking lot behind the curling rink. Alternate parking as well as accessible parking is 
located near the sports field, the playground and on Beachside Drive. The Community Park including the 
waterfront walkway will be open for foot traffic as usual. 
 
We are aware this will be an inconvenience for some; however, we are pleased to once again be able to 
accommodate this production in Parksville. The public is most welcome at any time to watch as Chesapeake 
Shores is filming. We appreciate the public’s patience as we accommodate their requests. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 250 954-3073 
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